
August	2020	

Dear	fellow	BBSC	Member:	
	
May	this	le;er	find	you	heathy	and	enjoying	your	summer	acAviAes	despite	the	challenges	we	face	during	this	
pandemic.	Please	know	that	the	BBSC	Board	of	Directors	takes	their	leadership	posiAons	very	seriously.	
Despite	having	to	cancel	a	number	of	BBSC	events	and	trips	for	the	health	and	safety	of	our	members	as	a	
result	of	the	pandemic	restricAons,	we	remain	opAmisAc	that	we	will	return	to	the	social	events	we	all	have	
enjoyed	in	the	past.		

We	recently	made	the	decision	to	cancel	this	year’s	combined	Champagne	Brunch	and	Annual	Membership	
MeeAng	in	mid-September	because	we	cannot	safely	meet	as	a	large	group.	WE	WILL	HOLD	OUR	CLUB'S	
ANNUAL	MEETING	VIRTUALLY	ON-LINE	VIA	A	ZOOM	MEETING,	SUNDAY,	SEPT	13;	5:00PM	MDT.	Special	
Guest,	Brad	Wilson,	will	give	us	an	update	on	recent	mountain	improvements,	recap	this	past	summer’s	
acAviAes	and	review	management’s	plans	for	opening	and	operaAng	this	winter.	We	look	forward	to	your	
parAcipaAon.	The	link	to	this	virtual	meeAng	is	found	here.		

A	few	BBSC	events	(past	and	upcoming)	that	allow	us	to	safely	physical	distance	while	sAll	being	sociable	
include:	Monthly	Social	MeetUps	in	the	parks,	the	Boise	Greenbelt	bike	rides,		the	Weiser	River	Trail	Bike	Ride	
August	29,	and	the	Bike	Wine	Tour	at	the	end	of	September.		

Going	forward,	all	BBSC	planned	acAviAes	will	depend	on	the	current	level	of	COVID-19	confirmed	cases	in	our	
community.	If	it	is	deemed	that	acceptable	levels	of	risk	permit	people	to	safely	gather	and	enjoy	social	events,	
we	will	endeavor	to	plan	BBSC	events	accordingly.		
We	promise	to	keep	you	informed	on	the	status	of	those	yet-to-be-determined	events	so	that	you	may	
parAcipate	if	you	so	choose.	ConAnue	to	check	the	BBSC	Website,	the	BBSC	FaceBook	Page,	the	BBSC	Meetup	
Group,	and	BBSC	emails	for	posted	future	events	and	planned	trips.		

What	we	do	know	at	this	Ame,	is	that	our	annual	Warren	Miller	FesAval	event	and	the	associated	Premiere	
Party	are	canceled	for	this	year.	We	will	let	you	know	about	the	Ski	Swap	when	that	decision	is	made	by	the	
BBSEF.		

Bogus	Basin	has	done	a	stellar	job	with	this	summer’s	various	acAviAes	while	trying	to	keep	patrons	safe.	They	
plan	to	conAnue	their	efforts	this	winter.		

Please	know	that	the	BBSC	conAnues	to	be	fiscally	healthy.	We	do	appeal	to	you	to	conAnue	your	membership,	
and	we	are	looking	forward	to	our	future	ski,	social,	and	travel	events	in	the	months	and	years	ahead.	

Wishing	you	good	health	and	prosperity	in	the	future,	

Your	BBSC	Board	of	Directors

https://www.bogusbasinskiclub.org/news_article/show/1108329
https://www.bogusbasinskiclub.org
https://www.facebook.com/bogusbasin.skiclub
https://www.meetup.com/meetup-group-nXajDsKG/
https://www.meetup.com/meetup-group-nXajDsKG/

